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First of all, thank you for considering writing an article for the TICCIH Bulletin! 
 
Members of TICCIH are welcome to contribute articles and news to the TICCIH 
Bulletin, which is our forum to share and be in contact with each other. Non-
members may also propose articles to the editor. 
 
The purpose of the Bulletin is to share new ideas, developments, discoveries, 
innovations, and opinions about the heritage and conservation of industry from 
anywhere in the world. The only restriction is that articles should be interesting 
for readers in more than one country. 
 
The TICCIH Bulletin is published every four months. Articles are collected at the 
beginning of January, April, July, and October. The new issue is sent out a 
month later. Proposals should be emailed to the editor as attached Word 
documents, usually up to about 1000 words, depending on the nature of the 
report, with two or three images.  
 
Images should be sent separately (via wetransfer) as jpg files with at least 200 
dpi (please don’t embed them in the text) with short captions explaining what is 
in the picture in a separate file. Photos must be credited if they were not taken 
by the author. 
 
All articles are in English. The author’s name, position, and email address 
should be included to allow them to be contacted by readers.  
 
Questions? Please contact me at editor@ticcih.org 
 

 
  


